

PLayground update

1 message

Glenn Thorn <Glenn.Thorn@tasman.govt.nz>
To: MDCA <info@ourmapua.org>

Fri, Apr 23, 2021 at 4:12 PM

Hi Marion

Update on safety surface

The bark is starting to come in next Wednesday

The wet pour I have now changed companies sorry and we are looking to place this on or around the 19th of May

I have let Gordon know this as we have arranged for him to draw the design on the ground for the company to box to

Sorry about the delay

With the bark going in we can open part of the playground for the children once the bark is placed.

Kind Regards

Glenn

PS I am still getting complaints from public about children getting in through the safety fencing and playing but there is nothing I can do about this.

PPS I had a meeting with the contractor to install the metal rail around the skate park so this should start next week or maybe the week after once the kids have gone back to school

Cheers

Glenn

Glenn Thorn

Reserves Officer - Assets and Projects **DDI** +64 3 543 8465 | **Mobile** +64 27 231 1058 | <u>Glenn.Thorn@tasman.govt.nz</u>

Private Bag 4, Richmond 7050, NZ







This e-mail message and any attached files may contain confidential information, and may be subject to legal professional privilege. If you are not the intended recipient, please delete